Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC5 – Agreement with the Prevention Partnerships for Children, Inc.:
 

Question:       Is this a temporary position?   

 

Response:     Yes, it is a temporary position.

 

Question:        Will the person understand that, as we may not be able to pick it up?

 

Response:      Yes, the person does understand it is a temporary position.  The position will continue as long as the Prevention Partnerships for Children continues to pay the salary.

 

Cheri Young

On behalf of

Ann Killets

Chief Academic Officer

School District of Palm Beach County

akillets@palmbeach.k12.fl.us
 

